
September
4  September: The new term startsth

4  - 12  Reception class transition daysth th

15  - 17  School Photographer (excl.
Reception classes)

th th

22  & 23 : Radley Music Floodnd rd

October
16  Reception Classes School Photographsth

23  Primary Flu Vaccinationsrd

27  - 31  October half termth st

General Enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk
Reception phone number  : 01235 524060
Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk
PTA related: committee@europa-pta.org
Deputy Heads: dhop@europaschool.uk
Primary Secretary: e.schradi@europaschool.uk
Absences: absence@europaschool.uk
BromCom questions / Log on for students:
 datamanager@europaschool.uk

Tuesday 8
July 2025

thPRIMARY 
NEWSLETTER

Useful Contacts Useful Dates

Colour Run Fundraiser Film
How much did we raise?

A message from 
Mrs Kynoch

To you, the amazing Europa community,
with whom I have spent the last 13 years

of my professional life. 
I have been with Europa School since

day 1 and have loved being instrumental
in its growth and success. 

I will thrive on the memories of this
incredibly important privilege. Thank

you for entrusting your amazing children
to us.

I will keep in touch.

https://europaschooluk.org/careers-at-europa/
https://europaschooluk.org/wp-content/uploads/Run.mp4


What’s on offer at EUROPA SCHOOL 
in our Summer Holidays...

still spaces for tennis and art

Royal Society Project Update
Last week, 5FE presented the work they did and the results of the Royal Society

anti-littering project during 3 assemblies.

Great news! The collaborative challenge impacted on the littering events! 

They finished the year in style and revealed their beautiful mural including all the
lids used in the project. It will be displayed in school as a special memory and a

reminder not to litter !

Congratulations 5FE, you are true planet ambassadors !  

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/BartWisniewskiCoaching/Coaching/%20Camp?courseID=5dbeac0e-1aeb-473b-8904-c2f59645580b


Our newly acquired 3D
printer is now in its
casing thanks to a
dedicated parent.

Thank you Étienne
Roesch for spending

your time to help
Europa. It's greatly

appreciated! 

I am delighted to share that the following children have been selected to win the following prizes
in the University of Oxford’s Beyond Boundaries science inspired art competition!

 
Year 5 Runner-Up: Luke Bainbridge

Year 5 VC Commendation: Lisa Schlackow
Year 5 VC Commendation: Zoe Trevitt

 
We received so many brilliant entries from across Oxfordshire and would like to thank you/your

school for encouraging your pupils to participate.

Beyond Boundaries Science Inspired Art Competion

I was invited to lead a workshop as
part of Talleres 2025, organised by
the Consejería de Educación en el

Reino Unido.

During the session, I had the
opportunity to talk to other

Spanish teachers about how our
school works, what makes it so

special and unique, the language
and cultural projects we develop,

and the strategies we use to foster
motivation among our students.

Irene Carmona (Year 4 Spanish
Teacher & DELE Coordinator)

Talleres 2025

https://www.oxfordsparks.ox.ac.uk/beyond-boundaries/


G-link to enroll for the Individual
Instrumental Lessons at Europa

in 2025/26
https://forms.gle/xZXvDnaaiPMgn

1Nx5

Individual 
Instrumental Lessons

 Weaving photos from 3FE and 5FE who have worked together
this week

We wish all our Year 6s the very best 

https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin
https://forms.gle/xZXvDnaaiPMgn1Nx5
https://forms.gle/xZXvDnaaiPMgn1Nx5

